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May 2025  

Year 11 Celebration Day and Study Room Access 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
In order to honour our students’ time at Faringdon Community College, we are going to have an afternoon of 
celebration on the final day prior to study leave beginning – 23rd May. The day will begin with the morning exam, 
students will then spend some time in their form rooms with their form tutor before being brought to a celebration 
assembly in the leisure centre.  
 
We would very much like to invite parents and carers to join us for the assembly which will take place in the leisure 
centre from 12.30 and will be finished by 1.30pm. You are asked to arrive at the gates at the far end of the leisure 
centre, from 12.15.  
 
Following this, there will be food and music on the field for students where they will have the opportunity to sign 

shirts and enjoy the ice cream van that has been booked. In order for students to be able to enjoy the full experience 

of the day, we suggest that they bring a pen (non washable) that can write on material, a spare shirt to have signed 

and some money to purchase an ice cream from the van which will be in attendance. The school will be providing a 

lunch for the students to enjoy on the day; however, students are welcome to bring their own lunch or party food.  

 
Year 11 students will be dismissed at 2.30pm from the side gate next to the Leisure Centre. We ask that, at this time, 
students quickly make their way away from the school site and home. Those students who normally use the school 
bus service will be unable to do so on this day and we ask that parents collect them away from the school site. 
 

From 2nd June until the date of the final year 11 exam - 18th June, students will only be expected to be in school for 

their timetabled exams; however, we understand that this may pose an issue for those who use the school bus 

system or other forms of transport that can only be provided at the start and end of the day. With this in mind, we 

will provide our Year 11 students with a study room.  

 

If you wish to sign your child up for this room, please email Mr Tribbick the days and times needed, prior to the 23rd. 

If plans change beyond this date, please let us know and we will do our best to accommodate. From a safeguarding 

perspective, we must know in advance, which Year 11 students are due to be on site. We are able to provide a 

computer that the students can work from; however, it would be beneficial that they bring with them any resources 

that they may need in order to make constructive and productive use of the time.  

 

Thank you for your support of your child and the school during this time and we look forward to welcoming you at 

our celebration assembly on Friday 23rd May.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

Adam Tribbick  

Head of Year 


